

## OSUTeach

## Spring 2020 Newsletter

- OSUTeach ambassadors served a collective 120 hours during recruitment events this year.
- Student workers helped organize events that brought more majors into the student space than ever before.
- All OSUTeach courses moved to an online platform due to Covid-19, and students learned even more about incorporating technology into the classroom.
- Students stayed connected with the program through multiple virtual platforms to enhance the community experience.





## OSUTeach Graduate Information:

12 graduates - 6 Mathematics, 6 Biology

Graduates are finding immediate employment opportunities in schools throughout Oklahoma.

OSUTeach graduates completed student teaching requirements virtually and assisted classroom teachers with distance learning.

Thank you to our cooperating teachers who continued to mentor our student teachers during this challenging time!

OSUTeach held a Virtual Graduate Reception on Friday, April 24th, 2020. Many families, friends, faculty, and staff attended. Dean Krutz and Dean Wilson addressed the benefits of a content degree with secondary teaching certification. OSUTeach Co-Directors, Dr. Kristen Baum and Dr. Jennifer Cribbs, spoke to congratulate and recognize each graduate.



Congratulations to OSUTeach
Outstanding Senior,
Medelin Kant!

